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IASSIST and the ACMLA would like to invite you to join us for the 49th Annual IASSIST 
conference and 57th annual Carto conference being jointly held in Halifax, Nova Scotia, from May 
28-31, 2024 to talk about the future of data in libraries, archives, and data services.  

The motto of Halifax is “e mari merces”, or “wealth from the sea”; this wealth was originally 
measured in fish, but today we could equally think of the wealth to be found in an ocean of data. 
Artificial intelligence, climate change, and a host of other influences are moving us into uncharted 
territory. This conference challenges you to chart new pathways and to think about using data to 
navigate our way to a better future together.  

The conference will be held in-person, centering networking opportunities and interaction. We 
welcome submissions for papers, presentations, posters, demos, workshops, and lightning talks 
that embrace our conference theme, "Uncharted: Navigating the future of data," by looking 
towards emerging trends and topics of particular relevance to data and geospatial professionals 
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working within libraries, research and data services, and archives. Possible topics include (but 
are not limited to):  

 Geospatial and data services of the future 
 Maps and data for social justice 
 Environmental impact and sustainability 
 Artificial Intelligence  
 Reproducibility 
 Partnerships and collaboration 
 Data and geospatial literacy 
 Data management and archiving 
 Data discovery, access, and metadata 
 Data governance and ethics 

 

Questions about presentation submissions may be sent to the Program Co-Chairs (Sophia 
Lafferty-Hess, Zack MacDonald, Kristi Thompson) at programme.lists@iassistdata.org.  

For information about travelling to Halifax, check out the conference website.  


